
Seend Theatre Club 

The past year has been a very active year for the Club. We are pleased to announce that we 

have just over 100 members, for the second year in a row.  

In the financial year (April 2024 to March 2025) we have enjoyed nine visits to our favourite 

venues, including Bath Theatre Royal, Bristol Hippodrome, Salisbury Playhouse, the 

Watermill near Newbury and the Wharf in Devizes. We also organised group bookings for 

Shakespeare Live at Cleeve House in July and to Bath Abbey for “The Messiah” in December. 

This April we enjoyed a well-supported trip to the Watermill Theatre for “Piaf”, the story of 

Edith Piaf, the talented but troubled French singer. Our current programme extends to 

December; we are also awaiting information from theatres for potential trips in early 2026. 

For most of our trips we have been able to hire the Seend Shuttle; we are grateful to the 

volunteer drivers who make this possible.  

We always welcome new members to enjoy the varied programme of events that we offer. 

Ken Harvey 

Chairman 
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